
After an incredible 12 years since opening Eden Spa, it is
now time for me to close this chapter in my life. This

journey has been filled with so many highs and lows that
tested my strength, but most importantly a life-changing

journey that I will forever be grateful for. 

This journey has been nothing short of extraordinary,
filled with laughter, relaxation, and countless memories

that I will forever hold in my heart.

A message from Ash...
T h e  e n d  o f  a n  e r a

T o  o u r  a m a z i n g  c l i e n t s . . .

I extend my deepest gratitude to all of our clients over
the past 12 years who have shown us incredible support,
love and loyalty, especially during difficult times like the
pandemic. From the moment we opened our doors, our
goal was to create a space of tranquility, a place where

you could escape the stresses of everyday life and
indulge in self-care. We thank you for putting your trust

in us to do so.

I know for some of our clients who have supported us
since the very beginning may feel saddened and just

know, you mean the world to us.

For clients that currently have Eden Spa vouchers,
please call us to book in to redeem these. While we

haven’t yet set a closing date, we will be taking bookings
up until the 30th of March 2024. If you have gifted a

voucher, please let your loved one know so they have
time to redeem their voucher.

Once the Eden Spa doors have closed, all gift vouchers
can be redeemable at The Bathhouse in Douglas Park,

Tuesday-Friday.

W h a t  i f  i  h a v e  a n  e d e n  s p a  v o u c h e r ?



T h a n k  y o u

Thank you, from the depths of our hearts, for allowing us
to be a part of your lives and for making Eden Spa a

cherished space in this vibrant community.


